I wish to respond to the consultation on Enfield Council's draft local plan.
| strongly oppose building in the green belt

Specifically I object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11;
Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between
Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; Policy
SA62 page 372; and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 — all of which
propose the dedesignation of Green Belt for housing and other purposes.

We are all aware of the frightening implications of climate change also the damage that is
being caused across the world by the destruction of the natural environment. With this in
mind it is more important than ever that we protect our precious green belt from any
further degradation

Introduced soon after the second world war green belt legislation has by and large done a
good job of limiting urban sprawl . It would be a tragedy if any part of Enfield's green belt
were to be sacrificed.





